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Sincerely, 
 

 

Wes Owens  
Superintendent 

 

Mrs. Mobley’s 4th Grade 
Class Field Trip to their 

Future Classroom 
 

On March 30, 2016 constituents 
gathered to honor and thank 
the James Weir Memorial 
Trust – Biglow District for their  
generous donation of $500,000 
that was used to help construct 
the James Weir Agricultural  
Science and Technology Center.  The community 
turnout was outstanding for this ceremony that 
included a ribbon cutting, and the unveiling of a 
bronze plaque that marked the important event. 
The district and the students are so grateful for 
the facility and we look forward to many years of 
wonderful educational opportunities for 
generations to come.  
 

April 14, 2016 may be a day that Susan Mobley’s 
fourth grade class may never forget. The 
students, dressed in hardhats and safety vests, 
were taken on a tour of the newly framed 
elementary wing. Most importantly, the kids had 
a chance to see the fifth grade classroom that 
they will be learning in next year.  In addition to 
the tour, the students were given sharpie 
markers and were allowed to write their names 
and notes on the framing lumber. Before the 
field trip ended, the excited group signed a bright 
orange piece of paper that will be placed in a 
time capsule that will be sealed in the new 
elementary wing.  
 

If you have any questions or would be interested 
in a tour, please contact me at (541) 565-3500, 
(541) 333-2250 or wowens@sherman.k12.or.us.  
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